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Home and School Connection! 

Mrs. Giard- Asst. Principal 

 
The article talks about maintaining excellent 
attendance, conversations about school and what 
questions to ask your child, respect,and study 
habits. Copies of this article are available in the 
main office! 

 
 
The entire two pages displayed above are also 
available to view on the school’s Web page!  

 

Physical Education 
Mr.Payne, Mr.Enos 

Mrs.Denton &  Ms.Mariniello 

 
    Welcome Back!  We hope everyone 
enjoyed their summer vacation and made 
sure to keep active. Our 3rd - 5th graders 
begin the year working on communication 
and cooperative games. Learning to build 
teamwork can lead to success in many 
sports and activities. 
     Students in grades Pre-K - 2nd are 
working on spacial awareness and 
locomotor skills.  The big gym can be 
scary to some and our focus is always on 
safely.  Younger students are 
experiencing moving with others while 
staying in control of their own bodies. 
     The P.E. staff is looking forward to 
another successful year helping our 
students be active and stay healthy 
. 

A Note from Nurse Anderson

 
     Cold and flu season will be arriving 

soon. This year our flu clinic will be 
held at Delsesto Middle School on 

Tuesday November 5​th​ from 4-6:30. All 
children ages 3 and up and families are 

encouraged to attend. A flyer will be 
sent home the last week of October.  
As always, please encourage good 

hand washing with soap and water at 
home and school. 

 Do not send children to school with 
known fever, stomach pains, rash, 
vomiting or diarrhea. This will help 
reduce the spread of germs. Please 

remember that if your child has had a 
fever of 100.0 or higher within 24 hours 

they have to stay at home.  
Children should also stay home for 24 

hours after vomiting/ diarrhea has 
stopped. I am always available for 
questions regarding illness, don’t 

hesitate to call the school. 
 

Music- Mr. Maher 
  ​ It is the beginning of another academic 
year at our school and we have started 
rehearsing the school’s choruses in 
preparation of their upcoming Winter 
Concerts. I am hoping to take some of the 
members of the Intermediate Choral group to 
the State House to sing in December. I will 
keep information pertaining to this event 
posted on the school’s web page and send 
notes home. 
Third and Fourth graders will be starting 
and/or continuing their lessons on the 
recorder (a pre-band instrument) in 
November. Fifth graders have been working 
on maintaining a music notebook in addition 
to their quarterly projects. The first quarter 
project is listed on my web page in the 
teacher section of the Carnevale web page. I 
am looking forward to another productive 
year in working with the students at our 
school!  
 

Art -  Ms. DeFlorian  
The artists at Carnevale have become 
familiar with the colorful and creative 
artwork by the Japanese artist named, 
Yayoi Kusama.  The artist's pumpkin 
paintings sculptures and installations 
have inspired us to create our own 
works of art in her unique style! 
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